
Issue of No-Award 

The City of Greeley received zero (0) qualification submissions for F23-07-064 Alcoholic Beverage Supply 

for Greeley Ice Haus. The City of Greeley was looking for a minimum of one (1) vendor to be selected for 

this award.  

Currently, The City of Greeley is formally closing this solicitation. No Awards have been given and the City 

of Greeley is not interested in re-posting this solicitation at this time. 

Thank you for your interest and participation in this solicitation. Have a great day! 

 

 


